
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Tuesday, October 4,2016 3:15 PM

To: 'cbaker@syracuse.com'

Subjech July B, 2016 Notice to Onondaga County government: Your duty to repudiate &
challenge the state-imposed D.A. salary increases based on your own D.A. Fitzpatrick's
findings of facts and conclusions of law

Attachments: 7-8- 16-ltr-to-counties-final-final.pdf

Dear Chris,

Per my just-sent e-mail to you of a "STORY LEAD", here's my e-mail to Onondaga County Attorney Durr, also sent to
District Attorney Fitzpatrick, transmitting the July 8,2OL5letter - to which there has been NO response.

This story is a POWDER-KEG, as your examination of the July 8th letter will readily reveal....

I am available to answer your questions and to be interviewed.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

9L4-42L-L200
www.iudgewatch.org

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA) [mailto:elena@judgewatch.org]
Sent: Monday, July 77,201612:10 PM

To:' ro be rtd u rr@o ngov. net' < robertd u rr@ o ngov. net>
Cc:'williamfitzpatrick@ongov.net' wil I ia mfitzpatrick@onsov. net

Subject: Notice to Onondaga County government: Your duty to repudiate & challenge the state-imposed D.A. salary
increases based on your own D.A. Fitzpatrick's findings of facts and conclusions of law

TO: Onondaga County Attorney Robert Durr -

The attached July 8, 2016 letter is for you and for all Onondaga County legislators, executive officers & the
treasurer/comptroller. Unless I hear from you to the contrary I will assume you have forwarded this e-mail on to them,
as I request you to do.

I am directly sending it to D.A. Fitzpatrick so that no further time is wasted in his coming forward with his findings of fact
and conclusions of law based on the rock-solid, primo focie evidence establishing the state-imposed district attorney
salary increases to be statutorily-violative, fraudulent -- & unconstitutional.

For the convenience of all, the direct link to CIA's webpage for the attached July 8, 2015 letter, from which all referred-
to correspondence and substantiating evidence are accessible, is here: : http://www.iudgewatch.orglweb-
pases/searchins-nvs/budset/budset-2016-17/7-8-16-ltr-to-counties.htm.

Feel free to call with any questions.

Thank you.



Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

www.iudgewatch.org
9L4-427-1200


